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Effective December 1, 2023, Habilitation-Music (HAM), has been authorized to be provided via teletherapy. 
This flexibility had previously been available under the COVID-19 public health emergency but is now available 
as a permanent modality for the delivery of HAM. 

Qualified Vendors providing HAM will be able to identify members who prefer telehealth in the vendor call and 
the notes section of the Member Profile. Qualified Vendors should respond only to vendor calls that specify 
that the member’s needs and preferences can be met virtually if the therapist is interested in providing HAM 
via telehealth. 

When providing Habilitation-Music using telehealth, Qualified Vendors must use the billing modifier 320I and 
can refer to the Medical Coding with Modifiers Reference Sheet when billing. 
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LcYn4QTFrfXgTfASGKQJaV48o-nECkowDpG_oJ3VDdo/edit

